
42 Driffield Road
E3 5NF

5 July 2020

Planning Application
Camden Council

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find my application for planning permission to change the interiors of 42 Kings Gardens (a five bedroom flat) into two, two bedroom flats.

I applied for this back in 2012 but the issue was that the flats needed parking. With parking available at the back of the flats this is now something I can now waiver. Ideally, I would like to keep the arrangement as is, that one flat has the right for a resident’s permit and the second, created flat, does not. That keeps the status quo so will not affect parking.

In the attached email the above was seen as the only issue with granting planning permission.

I also wanted to reiterate that the Directors of the building have agreed this conversion (see attachment). The majority of the flats in the block have been converted in this way and the conversion I’m proposing is exactly the same as our downstairs neighbour actioned in 2005 I believe.  

Yours Faithfully,




Jonathan Lake
